From: Scholl, Matthew A. (Fed)

To: Garcia, Jose R. (Fed)

Cc: Gerskovic, Leon (Fed); Stewart, David A. (Fed)
Subject: Re: Post-Quantum Encryption Shoot this Friday
Date: Monday, August 2, 2021 12:01:55 PM
Thanks Jose

I will dig out my blue button down and meet you there

-------- Original Message --------

From: "Garcia, Jose R. (Fed)" <jose.garcia@nist.gov>

Date: Mon, August 02, 2021 10:40 AM -0400

To: "Scholl, Matthew A. (Fed)" <matthew.scholl@nist.gov>

CC: "Gerskovic, Leon (Fed)" <leon.gerskovic@nist.gov>, "Stewart, David A. (Fed)"
<david.a.stewart@nist.gov>

Subject: Post-Quantum Encryption Shoot this Friday

Good morning Matt,

We are looking forward to our shoot this Friday. It will take place at our studio right next to your
favorite place on NIST (the secret room) on the basement of 101. In terms of clothing please wear a
solid blue button-down dress shirt (no lines or patterns), could be lighter blue and dress pants. We
were thinking that you could roll up the sleeves so that it’s a hands on look and not a super formal
look. We will need to apply some basic make-up so that your face is not shinny. We will set a
teleprompter for you and will shoot the scenes one paragraph at a time. Please let me know if you
have any further questions.

Thanks,

José
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